


Our Mission



The Children's Mind Foundation* was established 
in late 2024 to support neurodivergent kids by:
Building their first friendships in life- through after 
school clubs that focus on young children having 
the opportunity to play, learn.
There are Support group for their care givers;
Improve diagnosis time for children from 
disadvantaged backgrounds.

Research shows that half of Autistic people and 
those with ADHD will experience one or more 
mental health conditions at some point in their life; 
these may include depression or anxiety disorders 
(can lead towards suicide attempts).

The foundation believes that early support and 
intervention for children and their primary care 
givers will improve their lives significantly.

*Pending Charity Commission approval under no 5257201

Our Purpose



The Foundation has created a dedicated photoshoot session for the  
two sisters who have neurodivergent needs. 
In February 2025 we  spent a day at the beautiful Upton County Park.

This was to celebrate the birthday of the younger sister; whose 
enjoyment was increased by the presence of her older sister. 

This was a unique opportunity for  the Foundation to  work in 
partnership with a nationally renowned photographer, who is also 
ADHD and Autistic. 

It is crucial that care givers of the neurodivergent kids understand and 
learn from life experiences shared by  adults diagnosed later in the life.

Our Kids



In partnership and the support of Discovery Village, local children's play, 
Foundation run a play session in late February 2025 for 7 local children 
with and without neurodivergent needs. 

The children will have the opportunity to learn about various professions 
for example firefighter, post person, vet and  hairdresser.  This is 
undertaken in a playful and safe environment, and will form the very first 
friendships in their life outside of  their normal circle.

The session created networking opportunities for parents, to exchange  
experiences, support each other, and give even better ideas what support 
Foundation can provide to them.

This was our first community benefit. 

Our Kids



The CMF Team proudly 
wearing charity logo for 
first time on Mt Etna in 
December 2024 and Mt 
Kilimanjaro in February 
2025 to raise awareness, 
founds and create 
corporate event agenda 
for 2025.

Running success achieved by 7 
Foundation's supporters in Wroclaw 
during 21km race, resulted in 20 + 
participants of Run Bournemouth 
completing on either 10km or 21km 
distances in October 2025. 

#climb4KidsMind

Our Team



Thank you!
Contact Us:
Joanna Kowalska 07584499408
thechildrensmindf@gmail.com

Facebook/ Instagram: The Children's Mind Foundation
Website under development
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